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ASSOCIAZIONE PER LA PACE

29th of July,1989

Dear friends,

here enclosed you can find the press release in which,
during the END Convention in Spain, it was announched
the Nonviolent March for Peace in the Middle East.

The preparatory group is working to organize it concre-
tely, and very soon all the practical elements of it
will be disponible.

The March has been decided after deep debates, and after
listening prominent persons, also israelis and palestinians,
on the opportunity to do it. There was a strong will to

do something useful and positive, in front of the scenario
of the Middle East, and of the conflict between Palestine
and Israel. We decided to launch the March as a signal of
peace, to support and enchourage all the persons who, in
{srae] and Palestine, are working for a just peéce. It has
not to be considered as an interference: it's our little
.help to dialogue, negotiations, and again, peace.

At the moment, what we hope is that you express your orienta-

tion on the initiative, and your disponibility to partecipate.
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We hope also you'll inform the activists of your organization.

Please contact us soon, enlist your organization -as many
peace movements have already done- and, if you like, your-
self. We shall send further informations in September.

Best wishes, in peace
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Preparatory Group *

jede Nazlonale: Via Francesco Carrara, 24 - 00196 Roma - Tol, 06/3608607 - 3612639
;/c Bancarlo: Banca Popolare di Milano, Agenzla 251 - P.le Flaminio, 1 -‘00190 Aoma
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